October 25, 2011

Maggli: Paul

City Attornay’s Office
300 6" Street

Rapid City, 5D 57701
Or Fax 605-394-6633

Re: WIT Transportation Technology Auto Club Raffle (or 50/50)

Dear Ms. Paul;

| am the adviser of the Western Dakota Tech Transportation Technology Auta Club. | am writing this
letter 1o requast permission to conduct a raffle on the campus of WDT. The WOT Transportation
Technology Auto Club is a non-profit organization. We would like to purchase an Ipod Touch and raffle it
off. W2 would begin selling on November 1, 2011 {pending your acknowledgement/approval) of the
lped Tauch raffle. The funds raised wili be used to purchase parts/equipment for our Autacross Club

Chevy 5-10 Truck, If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you for your
consideration,

o

Sinceral y,

WK Mourl .
Kenny Mocre

Transportation Technelogy Lead Instructor
605-7:18-2921
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